
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/13/2020 5:14:32 PM

First name: Jane

Last name: Fisher

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I wish to express my opposition to the San Antonia exploration Drilling proposal #58629.  The San

Rafael Valley and it's watershed is too valuable to put in jeopardy by mining.  The encroachment on the San

Rafael Valley of a drilling project in surrounding mountains could threaten the delicate balance of this beautiful

valley, one of Arizona's great treasures.  The multiple water sources feeding the Santa Cruz river must remain

protected from the serious impairments thatmining projects have historically demonstrated time and again. This

valley with all of its unique beauty, ecosystems and wildlife must remain safe from predation that mining brings.  


